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DATE:  October 13, 2020  TO: MEUHP Members

Subject: Congratulations for your Commitment to Well Being!

Dear MEUHP Administrator, 

I have some good news to share with you below from Cigna and I also want to say, Thank You, for your support 
of wellness for your staff and for our entire program – 90 School Districts strong!  

Ken Cook 
Executive Director 
Missouri Educators Unified Health Plan, Inc. 

A CULTURE OF HEALTH AND WELL-BEING STARTS WITH YOU. 

Exciting news about 2020 Cigna Well-Being Award recognition. 

Dear Members, 

Each year, Cigna selects a group of organizations for 

Cigna Well-Being Award® recognition to honor the 

difference they are making in the health and well-being 

of their employees. The Well-Being Award recognizes 

areas such as leadership, organizational foundations, 

policy and environment, program implementation and 

participation. 

This year, we are proud to announce that the Missouri 

Educators Unified Health Plan (MEUHP) has received a 

Cigna Well-Being Award for the MEUHP Wellness 

Program.  

Congratulations and thank you for your part in building a 

culture of well-being, together. 

Thanks again, 

Daniel Puckett, CWPC 

Cigna Engagement Consultant | MEUHP 




